
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

26th January 2024  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Parents Evening - Thursday 8 February 2024 
 
We are writing to invite you to the Year 10 Parents’ Evening with subject teachers which will take place on Thursday 
8 February 2024 in the main hall from 4:30 until 7PM.  
 
The evening is a fantastic opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with each of their subject teachers and 
build a clear picture of where success has been found and the next steps for further achievement. We believe the 
best outcomes materialise with a strong bridge of communication between school and home and these face-to-face 
meetings offer us a wonderful chance to build greater momentum for your child.  
 
Appointments will last for 5 minutes, but if you have an issue which you would like to discuss at further length, we 
would be glad to give you another appointment at a convenient time.  
 
Miss Romain, Priory Pembroke’s Careers lead, will also be in attendance to discuss potential next steps for students; 
these appointments will need to be booked with Miss Romain directly. Students will be able to start making 
appointments with staff from Monday next week.  
 
Please complete the form using the links below to confirm whether you are able to attend.  If you have indicated 
that you will be attending, your child will make appointments with their teachers and note them down on page 187 
of their planner. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr T Float                                                  Mrs T Hepplestone                                                          Mr M Dominy  
Head of Year 10                                        Lead Pastoral Officer for Year 10                                 SLT Link for Year 10 

 

                         https://forms.office.com/e/qhG2jFZfsU 

https://forms.office.com/e/qhG2jFZfsU

